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Kia ora and welcome to our June newsletter. 

We're proud to invite you to our biggest research showcase of the year, Brain 
Health Matters. This year we're featuring seven amazing research projects 
ranging from the innovative use of Artificial Intelligence in the assessment of 
Parkinson's disease, to the results of our research into the health outcomes of 
New Zealanders with multiple sclerosis. The evening culminates with 
internationally renowned Professor Tim Anderson outlining a new world-wide 
drug trial available to people in Canterbury at risk of future Alzheimer's 
dementia. 
 
All our researchers will be available to answer your questions on the night, and 
we look forward to seeing you there.  

We hope you are staying safe and well and thank you for supporting brain 
research in Canterbury. 

 
 

FREE PUBLIC EVENT 
 

When: Wednesday 
13th July 

Time: 5.30pm - 7.00pm 
Refreshments from 5pm, 

talks start at 5.30pm 

Where: Manawa Foyer, 
276 Antigua St 

https://www.eventbrite.co.nz/e/brain-health-matters-tickets-367362179167
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Registrations Essential 

 
Evolving concepts in Young Onset Dementia 
Dr Campbell Le Heron will discuss dementia, focusing on challenges associated with 
Young Onset Dementia and our evolving understanding of what causes these brain 
disorders. 
 
Assessing Parkinson's through an artificial lens 
Ethan Marshall will discuss the current gold standard for Parkinson's assessment, 
and how we can build upon it using new artificial intelligence motion capture 
techniques. 
 
Parkinson's by numbers 
Dr Toni Pitcher will discuss what we know about Parkinson's in New Zealand and will 
introduce our project aimed at establishing the causes of Parkinson's in New 
Zealand. 
 
Swallowing - something to chew on 
Dr Sarah Perry will talk about how swallowing changes with ageing as well as 
following brain disease, and why coughing is not always a bad thing. 
 
Functional Brain Imaging 
Dr Reza Shoorangiz will discuss what we can obtain from functional brain imaging 
and how this is used at the New Zealand Brain Research Institute to investigate 
Parkinson’s disease. 
 
Multiple sclerosis – How do we measure success 
Dr Deborah Mason will speak about epidemiological studies done recently in NZ and 
how they allow us to measure health outcomes for people with MS. These results will 
hopefully play a role in improving life expectancy in MS patients through better care 
and access to resources. 
 
Can we prevent Alzheimer's dementia? 
Professor Tim Anderson will outline a new world-wide drug trial available to people in 
Canterbury aged 60 to 80 years of age with normal memory and thinking but at risk of 
future Alzheimer's dementia. 

  

Register Here for Brain Health Matter 
 

https://www.eventbrite.co.nz/e/brain-health-matters-tickets-367362179167
https://www.eventbrite.co.nz/e/brain-health-matters-tickets-367362179167
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Donate Now  

 

 
 

 

For more information about our work or how to support us, contact us at: 
Website: www.nzbri.org 
Or email: info@nzbri.org 
 
Join us on Facebook for up-to-date NZBRI research as well as staff profiles and 
NZBRI events. 
 
Stay safe 
Ngā mihi 
 
The New Zealand Brain Research Institute Team 

 

 

  

 

  

 

   

 
 

  

 

Copyright © 2021 New Zealand Brain Research Institute, All rights reserved. 
 

Our mailing address is: 
info@nzbri.org  

 
Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 
 

 

https://www.nzbri.org/Support/Donate/
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__www.nzbri.org&d=DwMFaQ&c=N9aEhCy8U0rJkO1xCZf7rgM9fohfR5qe_N93viZd7O8&r=neb0zrtpw0G98CW2bPuXqCT5mVbG-l8tSd_lJTzkidU&m=QjYWLXYAu1Bc1ULysL0oU5JVh5g29LC09EYR49NrGOk&s=WnzZ1XPX4HGs-oXlhup7lDpnl1v999WjJZF60PhI6GI&e&fbclid=IwAR1VXVnZvohFmkMvblYNMnoXxXWjylhjU8bwAQNQSUKo_GBHSgvK_M0zyBo
mailto:info@nzbri.org
http://www.facebook.com/nzbri
mailto:info@nzbri.org?subject=eNewsletter%20enquiry
https://nzbri.us4.list-manage.com/profile?u=9acee6d0ebfb5799918a972eb&id=f6f99656d2&e=%5bUNIQID%5d&c=5bbd8b4325
https://nzbri.us4.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=9acee6d0ebfb5799918a972eb&id=f6f99656d2&e=%5bUNIQID%5d&c=5bbd8b4325
https://www.facebook.com/nzbri/
https://www.nzbri.org/

